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On February 26, the U.S. Supreme Court denied the Administration’s request for
expedited review of the decision partially blocking the termination of Deferred Action for
Childhood Arrivals, or DACA. That decision by the Supreme Court in Department of
Homeland Security v. Regents of the University of California sends the case back to the
Ninth Circuit to follow the traditional appeals process, which is expected to take months.
This means that for now DACA renewals remain available to those who currently have
DACA status.

Please visit the following link to our website for further details about DACA.

https://www.catholiccharitiesdubuque.org/catholic-charities-services/immigration-legal-s
ervices/january-2018-daca/

-Yer L. Vang, Director of Immigration Legal Services
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